
Jim Feehan 

I am a Navy veteran who has been a Wild Horse Ranch landowner for 25 years.  I became a full 

time resident here six years ago and have spent half of that time as a member of the WHR 

branch of the Pie Town fire department.  I am currently serving as a director for the WHRLA, as 

well as Secretary, Chairman of the Maintenance Committee and Webmaster. I have been 

instrumental in updating association documents and creating and maintaining the current 

WHRLA website. I have contributed much time to community infrastructure improvements 

such as installing new mailboxes at both locations, well house rewiring and re-plumbing, and 

ongoing maintenance of the association assets.   


